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Mrs. Flora’s Math, Science and Social Studies Classes

What will we study?

Science & Social Studies:  After finishing our study of the ice age and prehistoric Native Americans, we will switch gears and study environmental science. We will look at how the environment can change (and if that is good or bad) and eventually each student will study a different endangered species from Ohio.  Shawnee Prairie will be back in the classroom with a presentation during this unit!

Math:  Fractions, fractions and more fractions!  Our fraction study will continue!  We will add and subtract fractions and mixed numbers.  We will also learn how to multiply fractions by whole numbers.  We will do many story problems with fractions.  By the end of February, we may be starting to learn about decimals.  Fractions are fun!
Dates to Know

Feb. 9  Book orders due if interested.

Feb. 16  Valentine’s Day parties in afternoon.
	   Extra Credit Project due today!

Feb. 19  No School

Feb. 23  Ohio Wildlife Timeline Program in the classroom.



Important Info
1.  February book orders are due Friday, February 9th.   Scholastic has changed the way it works and you MUST order online.  There is a QR code to scan or you can go to the website on the order form.  Our class earns free books when you order!  

[bookmark: _GoBack]2. Students may bring Valentines for our party to pass to their classmates.  If they do so, please make sure your child gives one out to everyone.  Students who have volunteered to bring treats for our party are: Malaki, Kacyn, Makenzi, Adeline, Graysen, Keegan, and Cohen.  I will provide drinks, napkins, and plates!

3.  Students can make a Valentine’s Day box to get extra credit in science or social studies.  A separate paper has been sent home about this (or you can find it on my website!)  
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